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FROM THE DESK OF FATHER JONATHAN 

AUGUST 13, 2017 

This week we received the letter below from Cardinal Dolan.  As you know, our Renew 

and Rebuild campaign was part of an Archdiocesan-wide campaign.  Our parish was 

asked to raise $450,500.   Because of your amazing generosity, we surpassed our goal, 

raising over $640,000. The vast majority of this money goes to pay for our church 

renovations.  A percentage goes to the Archdiocese for the annual Cardinal's appeal 

and central services.  We combined campaigns so that we wouldn't have to run two 

campaigns in the same year.   You can all be proud of this great accomplishment.  Here 

below is the cardinal's letter to our parish. 

God Bless,  
Father Jonathan 

 



 



  

 

 


